
Warm greetings from Tsinghua University. We hope you are keeping well and staying safe. 

We would like to inform you that our virtual summer school, Tsinghua Global Summer School 
(GSS) 2021, Innovation for the SDGs, is scheduled to be held from June 28 to July 6, 2021. 

Tsinghua GSS offers students an exceptional interdisciplinary platform to be immersed and inspired. 
Supported by over 20 Tsinghua departments and institutes, this summer school will cover diverse 
topics related to innovation and the SDGs. The program features a carefully curated syllabus combining 
academic, cultural and social engagements, and will be conducted entirely in English through online 
lectures, seminars, workshops and a SDG Hack. Students who meet the attendance requirement and 
complete the SDG Hack will be eligible for 1 academic credit and a Tsinghua GSS 2021 Certificate.

In recognition of our long-standing cooperation, it is our pleasure to offer 5 students from your 
institution full scholarships for Tsinghua GSS 2021. We would be very grateful if you could forward 
the program introduction to eligible students. 

Attached is the program introduction. To find more details about Tsinghua GSS and to apply, please visit 
our website at https://www.tsinghua.edu.cn/gss/. 

Please note that all applicants need to apply online and that the application deadline is June 6, 2021. 

We would be very happy to welcome your students at Tsinghua GSS 2021 this summer! Should you 
have any questions, please contact us at experiencing-china@tsinghua.edu.cn. 
 
With our sincere thanks and warm regards, 

Dear colleagues and friends,

Professor YANG Bin
Vice President and Provost
Tsinghua University 

Professor XUE Lan
Faculty Chair, Tsinghua GSS 
Dean, Schwarzman College
Tsinghua University

Professor LI Jinliang
Dean, Tsinghua GSS 
Dean, International Affairs
Tsinghua University


